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22nd May 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
I have already contacted the Year 10 families but just to keep you all in the loop.  We are 
making plans for the return of the Year 10s in some capacity after half term but first need to 
ensure the school is safe for both the children and staff to return.  This will not happen until 
the week commencing 8th June at the very earliest. 
  
We are conscious of the schooling the children are missing and continue to trial and 
develop new ways of engaging the children with their online learning.  The DfE has 
published some new guidance for parents to support home learning which may be of some 
use to you.   You can find the document via this link: 
 
 https://www.gov.uk/guidance/help-secondary-school-children-continue-their-education-
during-coronavirus-covid-19?utm_source=1992819e-b988-439e-9846-
d5d2ae5f5e22&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
  
There will be no work set over half term and the school will be closed to children.  I hope 
you all enjoy a well-deserved break. 
   
  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr Alexander 
Head of School 
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